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WATERMAIN BREAK ON PRINCE CHARLES DR. IN WELLAND 

Welland, ON – City of Welland staff have been working with the Niagara Region as urgent work 
is underway repairing a watermain on Prince Charles Dr. in the area of Lincoln St. in Welland. 
Crews are on site and assessing the impacted area and plan for repair. 

The Region will have to shut down the watermain to make the necessary repairs and the City of 
Welland will inform residents / businesses who may be affected.  

It is not known at this time how long the repair work is expected to take to complete. The 
Niagara Region’s Facebook and Twitter will be updated once these details are known. If you 
experience service disruption, run taps for at least five minutes or until water is clear when 
restored. 
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Contact: 
Norm Miller 
Niagara Region 
905-980-6000 ext. 3215 
norman.miller@niagararegion.ca 
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